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 LYSOL(R)
BRAND INSTITUTIONAL

DEODORIZING CLEANER II

Disinfects ... Deodorizes ... Deep Cleans

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING           CORROSIVE

INDUSTRIAL

GUARANTEE:
n-Alkyl (C12 40%, C14 50%, C16 10%)

Dimethyl Benzyl Ammonium Chloride 4.5%

REGISTRATION No:  18128.01 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN 00875503

NET CONTENTS:  22 LITRES

National laboratories, L&F Canada Inc. 
245 Edward Street,

Aurora, Ont.
L4G 3M7

LYSOL(R) DEODORIZING CLEANER II is designed to thoroughly clean,
disinfect and deodorize food processing equipment; refrigerators
and coolers; sinks; cutting tables; tanks; poultry hatchery and
processing plant equipment, (including hatchers, roosts, trays);
hospital beds and equipment, carts, as well as general use on
walls, floors, lockers, showers or any other washable hard
surfaces using hot or cold water.

DIRECTION FOR USE:
1. Damp mopping, light cleaning - add 6 mL per litre of water 

(1:160).
2. General cleaning and disinfecting - add 12 mL per litre of 

water (1:80)
3. Heavily contaminated surfaces - add 19 mL to 25 mL per litre 

of water (1:60, 140)



FOOD PROCESSING AND POULTRY INDUSTRIES All surfaces subject to
food contact must be thoroughly rinsed with potable water after
use of this product.

Dilute with water - do not mix with soaps or other chemicals.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid contamination
of food.  Causes eye and skin irritation.  Avoid getting in eyes
or on skin or clothes.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not store in
unlined metal containers.

FIRST AID: In case of eye or skin contact, immediately flush with
plenty of water, continue for at least 15 minutes. For eyes, seek
medical attention promptly. If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. 
Drink large quantities of fluids and get medical attention
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Administer a gastric lavage.  If
breathing becomes difficult, administer oxygen.

Neostigmine, edrophenium and central nervous system stimulants
are of no value.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

(R) Reg. Trade Mark
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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